
 
 

December 21, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:   Aurora Municipal Airport  

Aurora, Illinois 
Kane County 
Illinois Project Number: ARR-4785 
SBG Project Number: 3-17-SBGP-162/171 
Contract No. AU071 
Item No. 04A, January 21, 2022 
Addendum A 

 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 
Attached is an addendum to the plans or proposal.  This addendum involves revised 
and/or added material. 
 
Reason for Addendum:  
Construction plan revisions issued as Addendum A. 
 
To All Plan Holders: 
 
Plan Changes: 
1. Sheet 8 Proposed Improvements 1, add Note 3 as follows: 

• Typical average joint spacing for PCC panels is 12.5’x 15’. 
 

Special Provisions Changes: 
No changes. 

 
 

Schedule of Prices Changes: 
No changes. 
 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid and must 
include any changes to the Schedule of Prices in their bid. 
 
Questions on this addendum may be directed to Antonio Marin of Crawford, Murphy & 
Tilly, Inc. at 630-907-7041. 


